
 

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday Vigil Mass: 

4:00 p.m. 

Sunday Masses:  
7:00 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am 

WEEK DAY MASS SCHEDULE 
Monday - Wednesday: 

6:30 and 8:30 a.m. 

Thurs. Masses: 6:30 & 8:30 a.m.  
(During School) 

Fri. Masses: 6:30 & 9:00 a.m. 
(During School) 

Saturday: 8:30 a.m. Mass 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church  
Moline, IL  

Third Sunday in  Ordinary T ime  
Sunday, January 21,  2018 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

We at Sacred Heart Parish are a 
welcoming and diverse community rooted 
in our Catholic Faith and rich heritage. 
Through worship, evangelization, 
ministries, service, parochial education, 
and lifelong faith formation, we are called 
to build the Kingdom of Jesus in this time 
and place. 

CONTACT US 
OFFICE HOURS: Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. / Closed on Saturday and Sunday  

Off ice:  309-762-2362 

Fax: 309-757-5502 /  Email :  shchurch@sacredheartmol ine.org 

Website:  www.sacredheartmoline.org 

Church Address: 1307 17th Avenue / Mol ine, I l  61265 

Mai l ing Address:  1608 13th Street /  Moline, I l  61265 

PARISH STAFF 

Fr. Mark DeSutter, Pastor 

Fr. Matthew Cole, SMA, Parochial Vicar 

Sister Kathleen Mullin, BVM 
Pastoral Associate 

Deacon Patrick Murphy, Deacon 

Ivy Padula 
Director of Religious Education 

OFFICE HOURS:  
Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m.  

Closed on Saturday and Sunday 



 

SACRED HEART PARISH WELCOMES YOU 

Dear Parishioners, 

     January is a month when we remember the Roe vs. Wade decision that 
occurred in 1973.  Millions of babies have been aborted over the last 43 years. We can be heartened 

by the fact that it seems more laws have been passed to protect babies in the womb.   

     During the latter part of January, we will be having two symbols by the Blessed 
Virgin Mary statue in our church.  One is a rose.  This flower reminds us of the 
delicacy of human life.  Like a rose must be cared for if it is to open and to last,  
human life must be treated with care at all its stages if the quality of life is to be 
maintained.   

     The candle reminds us that we must tend the flame of pro-life concerns.  We must be advocating all times.  Laws hostile 
to life can be passed at a dizzying pace.  It is hard to believe how Euthanasia is gaining so much acceptance in our country.  
Somehow, we must stand against these trends.  Our voice may be the only one in the room at times that speaks in favor of 
the vulnerable.   
     Let us ask the Blessed Mother (our mother) to intercede on behalf of her children. Maybe the conscience of humanity 
will be pricked, and we will see nations and individuals defend the live of everyone from birth to natural death. 

Blessings, 
Fr. Mark 

Baptism Class... Our next Baptism Preparation Class 
for parents wishing to have their child/ren baptized is 
scheduled for Tuesday, January 30, 2018 at 7:00pm in the 
Lee Parish Center, 1608 13th Street,. Moline, IL. Please 
call the Parish Office at 309-762-2362 to register.  

Through the Waters of Baptism the faith community 
of Sacred Heart Parish welcomes 

ÀQuinn Ann VanSpeybroeck, daughter of 

Eric and Lauren (Albracht) VanSpeybroeck 

Congratulations on your Baptism! 

SACRED HEART CELEBRATES 
WORLD MARRIAGE DAY 

Invitations to attend our Marriage Day Celebration on 
Saturday, February 10, 2018 at our 4:00 p.m. Mass will be 
mailed soon to those who have celebrated a significant 
wedding anniversary in the year 2017: 50plus, 50, 45, 40, 
35, 30, 25, 20.  
Upon receiving your invitation, please return your 
reservation form to the parish office so that accurate 
numbers attending both the Mass and dinner can be 
counted.  
To make sure you receive an invitation, please contact 
Stephanie at the Parish Office to verify that we have your 
correct Anniversary date listed in our census program.  
 
Any questions, please contact Sister Kathleen. 

Dear Pastoral Care Ministers,  
Greetings! Please mark your calendars 
for Wednesday, January 24, 2018. We 
will be gathering at the Lee Parish Center 
at 6:30. The evening will begin with a 
short business meeting followed by 
Father Matthew engaging us in spiritual 

nourishment thru Scripture and his vast experience with 
Pastoral Care. I encourage all ministers no matter in what 
area you serve to attend. What a good way to prepare for 
the season of Lent that leads us to Easter. As I look 
forward to seeing each one of you, please let me know if 
you are unable to attend. 

With gratitude, 
Marcia Zerull 
309-781-9787 

Pastoral Council News! 
The Sacred Heart Pastoral Parish Council 
has retired Jeannine Day...we thank her for 
her devoted service and added three new 
members. They are: Thomas Buchmeyer, 

Carl Pfeiffer, and Rafael Ceja. We appreciate these 
parishioners stepping forward to volunteer their leadership 
skills in our parish. During the January meeting, we elected 
two new officers for 2018. They are: Denise Maynard as 
Chairman and Kory Schultz as vice-chairman. Please reach 
out to them and other members of the council with your 
questions and/or concerns. 

Mike Steffen  



FINANCIAL OFFICER 
Bobbie Vidmar 

PARISH STAFF: Suzie Budde,  
Stephanie Hill, Kate Schaefer 

MAINTENANCE: Dan Morris 

MUSIC DIRECTORS 
Suzie Budde and Cheryl Bolt 

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS 
Jane Barrett/Principal 

Mary Cornelis/Assistant 

TRUSTEES 
Connie Morris                  309-799-5865 
Jim Watson                     309-721-0554 

PARISH COUNCIL 
Mike Steffen (Chair)        309-235-4804 
Fr. Mark DeSutter           309-762-2362 
Thomas Buchmeyer        309-762-4538 
Rafael Ceja                     563-940-9180 
Al Gorgal                         309-762-1260 
Liz Lareau                       309-764-7860 
Larry Lorensen                309-762-6218 
Don Lewis                       309-230-6200 
Joni Mack                        309-236-3614 
Denise Maynard              309-762-3227 
Carl Pfeiffer                     309-517-9880 
Kory Schultz                    309-558-8532 
Carolyn Wilson                309-756-7692 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday: 3:00 to 3:45 p.m. and by 
appointment. Call the Parish Office at 
(309) 762-2362. (During Lent: Every 
Wednesday from 5:00 p.m. to 5:30 
p.m.) 

RCIA 
(Rite of Christian Initiation for 

Adults) 

Persons wishing to learn more about 
the Catholic Faith, or to join our 
Catholic community please call the 
Parish Center. 

PARISH PHOTO POLICY 
Occasionally our Sacred Heart 
Photographers take pictures at our 
parish social events and liturgies. 
These photos will be used with the 
intention of publishing them on our web
-site or in our monthly newsletter. 
Anyone not wanting their or their family 
membersô photos published should 
contact the Lee Parish Center, 762-
2362. If we do not hear from you, we 
will assume that we have your 
permission to use the photos. Thank 
you! 

BAPTISM: Sunday after the 

11:00 a.m. Mass. Parents must be 
registered and active parishioners. 
Baptismal Instruction classes are 
held on the third Tuesday of the 
following  months: March, June, 
September, January (2018). 

WEDDINGS: Couples should 

contact the Parish Office at least six (6) 
months prior to the proposed date. 

POPE FRANCISõ  
PRAYER INTENTION FOR  

JANUARY 2018 

ñLikeò us on Facebook 
Sacred Heart Moline 

and experience 
Loyola Pressô daily 
3 Minute Retreat 

Coming soon to our website 

MONDAY JANUARY 22. 2018 
Christ the King Chapel 
St. Ambrose University 
518 Locust St. 

Mass at 12:00 Noon 

Evangelization:...�5�H�O�L�J�L�R�X�V���0�L�Q�R�U�L�W�L�H�V���L�Q���$�V�L�D�� 
That Christians, and other religious minorities in 
Asian countries, may be able to practice their faith in 
full freedom.  

�'�R�Q�D�W�L�R�Q�V���R�I���G�H�V�V�H�U�W���Z�R�X�O�G���E�H���D�S�S�U�H�F�L�D�W�H�G���	��
�F�D�Q���E�H���G�U�R�S�S�H�G���R�I�I���L�Q���)�H�O�O�R�Z�V�K�L�S���+�D�O�O���D�I�W�H�U������

�S�P�������7�X�H�V�G�D�\�����)�H�E���������W�K�� 

�&�H�O�H�E�U�D�W�H���0�D�U�G�L���*�U�D�V���)�D�W���7�X�H�V�G�D�\ 
�Z�L�W�K���X�V���R�Q 

Tuesday, February 13th 
in Culemans Hall  
5:30 -7:30pm 

Food served until 6:30pm. 
Free will donation accepted 

Churches United Names Interim Director  
Rev. Dr. Melvin Grimes has been selected by the 
Churches United of the Quad City Area Board of 
Directors to serve as Interim Executive Director. Dr. 
Grimes will continue the tradition of Christian faith-
based leadership until a new Executive Director is 
chosen to replace Anne Wachal, who stepped down in 
December. Dr. Grimes is the pastor of Tabernacle 
Baptist Church, Moline.  

THE BACK NINE 
Christmas and New 
Yearôs festivities are 
behind us and winter is 
half over. Now is the time 
for the Back Nine to 
reconvene. Fellowship 
begins at 11:30a.m., 
Thursday, February 8, in 
Culemans Hall. A chicken 
dinner will be served at 
Noon, followed by a short 
business meeting,  
additional fellowship and 
card bingo. 
 
COST OF THE 
DINNER IS $9.00. 
MAKE CHECKS OUT 
TO ñSACRED HEART 
RETIREESò AND 
MAIL TO MARY ANN 
ZIMMERMAN at 533 
21st Ave. Moline, IL 
61265. (phone: 309-762-
9613_ RESERVATIONS 
MUST BE RECEIVED 
NO LATER THAN 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 
2. 
 
Please join us to catch up 
on all the holiday 
happenings and donôt 
forget to bring a friend. 
Extra questions? Call 
Joyce McCormick (309) 
373-3405. 


